KNOX COLLEGE

GALESBURG ILLINOIS



Department of Chemistry

October 20, 1955

Professor G. W. Thiessen, Chairman Department of Chemistry Monmouth College Monmouth, Illinois

Dear Professor Thiessen:

By now Dr. Vallenger has informed you that I am happy to accept your invitation to ride to Richmond, Indiana, for the annual meeting of MACTLAC.

Will you be good enough to let me know where you will pick me up on Thursday, October 27. Are you intending to make motel reservations for the entire party? I hope so.

Yours sincerely,

George H. Reed, Professor

GHR/bp

P.S. During our trip to Richmond, we can talk about the November meeting of the Illinois-Towa Section and the attendance of RESA.